
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY REVIEW 
 

 

PROJECT:  RUSD STEM High School 
 

APPLICANT: Riverside Unified School District 
 

ARCHITECT: Ruhnau Clarke 
 

PROJECT CONTACT(S): 
Ana Gonzalez 
Director II, Planning Development 
Riverside Unified School District 
(951) 788‐7496 x84003 
 

Thomas Toepfer, Interim ExecuƟve Director 
UCR Real Estate Services 
(951) 827‐2682 
 

Stephanie Tang, Campus Environmental Planner 
UCR Planning, Design & ConstrucƟon 
(951) 827‐1484 
 

LOCATION:  Proposed site located at the southwest corner  
of Canyon Crest Drive and Blaine Street in the City of  
Riverside. 

 

DESCRIPTION:  The Regents of the University of California, on 
behalf of UC Riverside are partnering with the Riverside 
Unified School District (RUSD) to propose a ground lease 
of University‐owned land (see site locaƟon map) on East 
Campus for the purpose of construcƟng a new RUSD STEM 
High School serving grades 9 through 12. The school will 
serve approximately 800 students who are pursuing their 
interests and apƟtudes in areas of science, technology, 
engineering and mathemaƟcs. 

 

OBJECTIVES:  The High School will consist of classrooms,  
administraƟve offices, a mulƟ‐use discovery center,  
fabricaƟon lab, food service, lecture faciliƟes, a fitness 
center, outdoor learning areas, and associated parking.  

 

ENVIRONMENTAL  DETERMINATION:  This project, including 
the change in the site Land Use, will be subject to an  
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) under the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), tiered from the existing 
UCR Long Range Development Plan (LRDP) EIR. 

Wednesday, November 6, 2019  
 

UC Riverside University Extension Center (UNEX) 
Conference Rooms D & E 
1200 University Avenue 
Riverside, CA  92507 
 

5:00‐6:00 pm 
Pre-event information stations for the opportunity to connect 
with members of the project team. 
 

6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
Community Project Review Meeting presentation including 
public comment opportunity.  
 

8:00– 8:30 p.m. 
Post-meeting interaction with the project team  

SITE LOCATION MAP 

P R O J E C T   R E V I E W   M E E T I N G S 

NoƟce is hereby given that a first Community Project Review MeeƟng will be held by the  
University of California, Riverside at a new locaƟon on campus for the following project: 

COMMUNITY PROJECT REVIEW 
MEETING NO. 1 

FOR FREE PARKING INFORMATION AT UCR EXTENSION, PLEASE SEE THE BACKSIDE OF THIS FLYER 
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UCR and RUSD have set up informaƟonal websites that 

include answers to frequently asked quesƟons from both 

the Riverside community and the UCR campus  

community. To learn more about the project, please visit: 

hƩps://stemhighschool.ucr.edu/  and  

hƩp://stemhighschool.riversideunified.org/home  
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Free Parking InformaƟon for Community Project Review MeeƟng No. 1 
RUSD STEM High School Project 


